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================================================================== 
 
Greetings,  
 
This correspondence comes to you as an update.  As you may recall during the Executive 
Committee meeting on April 17, 2024, I gave a Commissioner’s report.  Part of the report 
included Bills proposed by the State Legislature (in particular, S.161 and S.1173). 
 
Note:  Executive Committee meeting was recorded and can be accessed on the SCHSL 
website. 
 
I reported that S.161 passed the Full Senate Education Committee and will now move to 
the Senate floor.  I also reported that S.1173 was “carried over”. 
 
I am now reporting that S.1173 will be addressed during the Full Senate Education 
Committee meeting scheduled for April 24, 2024.  (See attached agenda). 
 
S.1173, if passed, will have a direct impact on the governance and operation of the South 
Carolina High School League. 
 
Please review the Bill and share your thoughts with your legislative contacts.  You can 
also show your presence by being in attendance at the meeting. 
 
Note:  The meeting room has been changed from Room 105 to Room 207. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me. 


